
From: Young-Kee Kim ykkim@hep.uchicago.edu
Subject: December 15 Deadline: Grainger Postdoctoral Fellowship in Experimental Physics at U.Chicago

Date: December 6, 2020 at 5:20 PM
To: Young-Kee Kim ykkim@hep.uchicago.edu

Dear colleagues,

The Department of Physics at The University of Chicago invites
applications for the Grainger Postdoctoral Fellowship in Experimental 
Physics. Candidates must be outstanding early-career scientists who 
will have received a doctoral degree in Physics, Astronomy or related 
fields by the fall of 2021. The purpose of this fellowship is to enable an 
early-career experimentalist to work either independently or in close
association with the members of the Physics Department. The 
application deadline is December 15, 2020 and more information is 
available at http://grainger-fellow.uchicago.edu/

I would greatly appreciate it if you could inform this to your faculty and 
graduate students.

Best regards,
Young-Kee Kim
Chair, the Department of Physics
The University of Chicago

http://grainger-fellow.uchicago.edu/

